
 

 

 

Lincoln Diocesan Guild of Church Bell Ringers 

 

Central Branch Annual General Meeting 
 

 

On Saturday January 8th 2011 at  

St. Giles, Lincoln. 

Ringing 3-00pm, Service 4.00pm 

 Followed by tea and meeting in the Methodist’s Hall,  

further ringing after meeting 

 

**** 

At this meeting, reports for the year are given by your 

Officers. Officers are elected for 2011 at this meeting 

and as there have been comments that the committee 

members were not doing enough or had been there too 

long this is your chance to change them. The programme 

for 2011 will be discussed. The towers suggested for 

2011 were printed in the last “Newsletter” please refer to 

these and if something is not possible let the meeting  

know.  

Names for tea please to Dot Mason tel: 01522 796079                

or e-mail dotandphil.mason@btinternet.com 

By Tuesday 4th January. 

 
Dot Mason, Branch Secretary. 


